
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Message from the APS Trustee  
 
APS settlement proposal – High Court judgment expected 
 

 
The High Court hearing on the APS settlement proposal took place between Thursday 
31 October and Friday 1 November 2019 before Mr Justice Zacaroli. 
 
The High Court has confirmed that the judgment will be handed down on Monday 11 
November at midday.  
 
We will post an announcement on the judgment on this website as soon as possible after 
its release.  
 
 
From the Trustee of the Airways Pension Scheme 
 
8 November 2019 
 


